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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

                         
W/E 14th July 2023 

Dear All, 
 
Very Year 6 heavy this week, but well deserved! Firstly, well done to all of Sapphire Class who treated us with 
performances of ‘Pantastic’ this week. It was amazing! I have had nothing but praise from everyone who was lucky 
enough to attend: we were all very proud!   
 
You will hopefully all have seen your child’s report today. Please do get in touch with Kirsty if you are unsure about 
any contents or if you wish to discuss any matter raised. We will then arrange an appointment with their class 
teacher.   
 
We had our KS2 SATs results earlier this week. These are the ‘flagship’ results which are generally used to indicate a 
primary school’s effectiveness. I am delighted and proud that our pupils attainment was 100% Age Related 
Expectation or higher in Reading, Writing, Maths and English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (EGPS). This is very 
uncommon and something we should all be celebrating. Many congratulations to the pupils but also to our staff who 
have supported and challenged the children this year and in past years: a real team effort! 
 
Finally, a reminder of the Family Bingo happening tonight: 7pm for eyes down at 7:30pm.  
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Nigel 
 
Key Dates 
14th July   - Family Bingo 

 

Key Year 6 Dates 

18th July   - Leavers BBQ 

19th July   - Leavers Service 

 

Notices: 

 

Two 'Messy' Church Holiday Workshops: 
Thursday August 24 @ 9.30am - 12.30pm 
Friday August 25 @ 9.30am - 12.30pm 
with games, crafts, creative exploration together! 
Refreshments 
Holwell Village Hall:  No Cost but BOOKING ESSENTIAL 
Please email Revd Jenny Nelson: jnelson12@outlook.com 
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Bishops Caundle Church 

The new PCC of Bishops Caundle Church are looking for new members. If you are interested in joining, 
please contact Revd Jenny Nelson on jnelson12@outlook.com. She has lots of exciting ideas and is looking 
for other to help her realise these.     
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